
From: RCT <rct@doj.ca.gov> 

Date: Tue, Oct 15, 2013 at 8:41 PM 

Subject: RE: Form submission from: Contact the Legal Opinion Unit 

To: "eyal.nirr@gmail.com" <eyal.nirr@gmail.com> 

 

RE:  International Traditional Karate Federation – EX544748 

  

The above organization is not registered with our office and is not required to be 

registered.  The organization is incorporated with the Secretary of State as a 
mutual benefit corporation, which generally does not require registration.  The organization is 

not required to file any financial reports with our office and does not need to “renew” their exemption 
each year.  They are shown in our database with a status of “Exempt-Active” and an exempt number of 
EX544748. 

  

Sincerely, 

Registry of Charitable Trusts 

 

mailto:rct@doj.ca.gov
mailto:eyal.nirr@gmail.com
mailto:eyal.nirr@gmail.com

